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For 107 years, Rocky Mountain National Park has been a place of 
inspiration, reflection, wonder, history, and wilderness adventure. 
Park visitors across the United States and the world continue to 
visit Rocky Mountain National Park to discover a wide variety of 
experiences found only in this incredible place.

Do you have ideas on how we can protect the park’s fundamental 
resources and values and provide great visitor experiences for 
future generations? We want to hear from you! In summer 2021, we 
invited you to join us to envision the long-term future of day-use 
visitor access at Rocky Mountain National Park. Your feedback was 
instrumental in helping the planning team develop the preliminary 
strategies that we are now ready to share with you. 

How to get involved: 

We encourage you to visit the park’s website (www.nps.gov/romo/
getinvolved/day-use-visitor-access-strategy.htm) to learn more 
about these long-term visitor use preliminary strategies and other 
project information.

Between December 12, 2022, and February 1, 2023, we are most 
interested in hearing from you about the following:

• Based on your desired experiences and protection  of the natural
and cultural resources at Rocky Mountain National Park, which
of the ideas (or combination of ideas) do you think best
achieve the purpose of the visitor management plan?

• Are there other ideas or changes to current ideas that should
be considered and analyzed that are not already presented?

To share your ideas, comments, and 
questions and learn more about the project, 
please visit:  
http://parkplanning.nps.gov/ROMO_DUVAS
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